Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Markowski, Krzysztof M NFG (US) [krzysztof.m.markowski.nfg@mail.mil]

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:05 PM

To: Dixon, Paul

Cc: Delucchi, Fred A CIV NG CAARNG (US); Detterman, Mark, Env. Health;
SGARNER@EQUOLOGICGROUP.COM

Subject: RE: San Lorenzo asbestos testing (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Hi Paul,

Thanks for getting back to me. We were thinking of collecting 4 or 5 surface soil samples (6"
depth) near the area where we previously detected slightly elevated levels of asbestos
fibers. We hope to determine if the one elevated sample was a fluke or are we dealing with a
large hotspot of asbestos impacted soil. Mark Detterman is fine with this plan. I know your
consultant has previously submitted a workplan to Alameda County EH. Perhaps we can amend the
figure showing the sampling location to reflect this new strategy and resubmit. Our office is
prepared to send one of our scientist to collect the samples. We would also pay for the lab
analysis and we can prepare a letter/report summarizing the finding of the investigation. Let
me know if you have any concerns with this approach. The lab analysis takes about 2 weeks.
Document preparation also about that long so pending any complications we I think we can
resolve this issue in about a month. Thanks again for your help.

Krzysztof (Chris) Markowski, P.G.
IR/MMR Program Manager
Military Department

10620 Mather Road

Mather, CA 95655-4176

office (916) 369-4327

————— Original Message-----

From: Dixon, Paul [mailto:pdixon@slzusd.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:49 PM

To: Markowski, Krzysztof M NFG (US)

Cc: Delucchi, Fred A CIV NG CAARNG (US); Detterman, Mark, Env. Health;
SGARNER@EQUOLOGICGROUP.COM

Subject: RE: San Lorenzo asbestos testing (UNCLASSIFIED)

Hello Mark,

Thanks for the follow-up, I had you on my list to call. That sounds great, let me know what
you’re thinking. If you can tell me when you might be around I’11 give you a call otherwise
feel free to e-mail.

From: Markowski, Krzysztof M NFG (US) [mailto:krzysztof.m.markowski.nfg@mail.mil]
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 1:53 PM



To: Dixon, Paul
Cc: Delucchi, Fred A CIV NG CAARNG (US); Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: San Lorenzo asbestos testing (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED

Caveats: NONE

Paul,
I talked to Mark Detterman today. I think we have found an easy way to resolve the asbestos
issue but we need your help. Please give me a call or email me at your convenience. I will be

in meetings for the next couple of days but I will definitely get back to you by the end of
the week. Thank you.

Krzysztof (Chris) Markowski, P.G.
IR/MMR Program Manager

Military Department

10620 Mather Road

Mather, CA 95655-4176

office (916) 369-4327

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED

Caveats: NONE

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE



